
Read Write Inc. 

This week we have learned the sounds:  

m, a, s, d 

The children are doing very well but have 

found ‘d’ a little bit tricky as it has a 

similar shape to ‘a’.  

You could help your child by practising 

this sound at the weekend. You could 

paint it, draw it, hide it, chalk it on the 

pavement etc. It will also help the 

children to find things around the house 

beginning with ‘d’ such as ‘d, d door’ or ‘d, 

d, drink’ 

 

  

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

28th – 2nd October 2020 

Please remember you can email eyfs@perryhallmat.co.uk at any time with any WOW moments.  

Next Week 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  
The children will be learning the sounds 

‘t, i, n, p’ next week during their speed 

sound lesson. 

This will be followed by fred talk games 

and we will support the children in 

learning to write the sound.  

A Read Write Inc Parent Workshop 

Power Point is now available on our school 

website and on our class TEAMS from 

today.  

Next week we will be focusing on 

numbers with the children. We 

will be focusing on numbers 1, 2 

and 3 and we will be sorting 

various objects to link in our 

learning from last week.  

Our provision next week will be 

focused around Autumn, as the 

children are starting to notice lots of 

changes and have a keen interest.   

 

 

The children have loved using their playdough this week. They 

have their own individual tubs with their names on. We have been 

carefully manipulating the playdough to make candles for our 

cakes. This has been helping the children to build up the 

strength in their hands and fingers. We have also been counting 

the candles.  

Mathematics 

In Maths this week we have been 

learning all about the numbers one, two 

and three. We use Numberblocks to 

help us learn in school. We have been 

putting these numbers in order, talking 

about which numbers are bigger/ 

smaller and we have even been looking 

at one more! The children have done a 

great job and we look forward to 

learning more numbers next week!   

This week we went on an Autumn walk around school. We talked 

about how the world around us changes in Autumn and we went 

out to spot leaves changing, berries on the ground, we even saw a 

squirrel climbing a tree! We collected lots of lovely leaves and 

sticks which we have been sorting outside and we have also used 

them inside on our light panel in the classroom.  
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